NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND PROPOSED
AMENDMENT TO ZONING ORDINANCE

A public hearing will be held on Monday, May 2, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the City Hall in
Trenton, Georgia, to consider and pass upon an amendment to the Zoning Ordinance of the
City of Trenton, Georgia, to add a Retail Package Store as a permitted use in the B-3
Business-General District and to add a Retail Package Store as a conditional use in the B-
R Business Residential District.

The proposed ordinance amending the Zoning Ordinance has been submitted to the City of
Trenton Planning Commission for its consideration and recommendation.

A copy of the proposed ordinance amending the Zoning Ordinance as aforesaid is available
at City Hall for review by the public.

This 7 day of April, 2022.

April D. Keith
CLERK OF THE CITY OF TRENTON, GEORGIA



